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Sinkhole opens on WeGo Star tracks  
Buses to pick up passengers at Donelson Station  

 
NASHVILLE – A sinkhole has opened on the WeGo Star tracks at the waterworks location on Omohundro Drive, 
preventing the train from completing its trip into Nashville. Effective Tuesday, October 5, passengers onboard 
the Star will be transported via bus from Donelson Station to Riverfront Station. Route 64 Star Downtown Shuttle 
and route 93 Star West End Shuttle buses will be at Riverfront to transport passengers to their final destinations. 
 
Buses will depart from Donelson Station en route to Riverfront at 6:16 a.m., 7:11 a.m., and 8:00 a.m. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


